
Parking Trip Generation Study 

1. This is based on a grant that we have applied for to collect 
traffic data per the ITE Trip Generation Manual requirements.   

2. Students will learn what the Trip Generation Manual is, what its 
purpose is, and how to use it.  

3. Students will collect data for a Transit Oriented Development 
site using accepted methods, and then analyze the data to 

identify such aspects as turnover rate and peak hours. 

4. What students learn during this process will be similar to what 
entry level engineers do after graduation, collecting and 

analyzing traffic data. 

 

Campus Traffic Control Device Database creation  

1. This will be done in partnership with the school's Transportation 
department, Facilities and Management department, and police 

department. 

2. Students will gain an understanding of what Traffic Control 
Devices are, the Manual on Uniform Traffic Control Devices, site 

data capturing methods, database creation and management, and how 

to use Geographic Information Systems to perform such activities.  

3. Students will survey the campus, identify and record all Traffic 
Control Devices, their locations and properties. They will then 

provide recommendations on safety and economically feasible 

improvements and updates to campus officials. 

4. What students learn during this process will be similar to what 
entry level engineers do after graduation, inventorying and 

analyzing traffic control devices within the agency’s ownership.  

 

Intersection Studies 

1. This will be done in partnership with the school's Transportation 
department, Facilities and Management department, and police 

department. 

2. Students will gain an understanding of the components of an 
intersection, its design, and its operation. Students will learn 

about the signal warrants and design standards that govern the 

placement of signals within an intersection, as well as how the 

Manual on Uniform Traffic Control Devices applies.  

3. Students will observe several key intersections on campus, as 
identified by campus officials. They will collect data and make 

observations. They will then analyze the data and provide a 

recommendation as to alternatives for each intersection to 

enhance its safety and meet driver expectancy. 

4. What students learn during this process will be similar to what 
entry level engineers do after graduation, observing and 

analyzing intersections for safety concerns and potential 

improvements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Roundabout Study 

1. This will be done in partnership with the school's Transportation 
department, Facilities and Management department, and police 

department. 

2. Students will gain an understanding of roundabout designs, 
standards, operation, and research pertaining to its usage. 

3. Students will observe the roundabout near campus and collect 
data. They will then provide a recommendation as to how to best 

meet the needs of school officials as well as improve the 

operation of the roundabout. 

4. What students learn during this process will be similar to what 
entry level engineers do after graduation, observing a design 

that does not meet driver expectations or operates properly. 

 

Parking Study 

1. This will be done in partnership with the school's Transportation 
department, Facilities and Management department, and police 

department. 

2. Students will learn what the Trip Generation Manual is, what its 
purpose is, and how to use it. They will also learn about parking 

management methods and its state of the art. 

3. Students will collect data for the campus parking structure using 
accepted methods, and then analyze the data to identify such 

aspects as turnover rate and peak hours. Students will then apply 

their research knowledge to the current situation and provide a 

recommendation for better alternatives and possible alleviation 

opportunities. 

4. What students learn during this process will be similar to what 
entry level engineers do after graduation, collecting and 

analyzing parking facility data to identify flow rates and lost 

time. 

 

Policy Position on Bicycling and Skateboarding on Campus 

1. This will be done in partnership with the school's Transportation 
department, Facilities and Management department, and police 

department. 

2. Students will learn about the current policies, regulations, and 
standards as they pertain to bicycling and skateboarding. 

Students will learn about policy development and data collection 

methods. 

3. Students will collect data, conduct surveys, and make 
observations regarding the bicycling and skateboarding patterns 

on campus. They will then understand the needs of the school and 

the students, and then develop a policy that meets all 

stakeholder requirements. 

4. What students learn during this process will be similar to what 
entry level engineers do after graduation, understanding 

stakeholder needs, applicable policies and regulations, and 

identify alternatives to meet consensus. 


